Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼ RSS

Monthly newsletter of DACCNY, the Danish American Chamber of Commerce, New York.

View this email in your browser



- Like us on Facebook
- Follow us on Twitter
- Check out our Website
- in Join us on LinkedIn



Daniel Skavén Ruben General Manager

In This Issue

DACC is Growing Upcoming Events Member Spotlight Job Opening ...and much more!

DACC is Growing

New Members/Renewals:

Transgroup
Airshells, Inc
Ditte Ravnholt
Klaus Ravnholt
Catherine Espiritu
Alexander Frantzen
Solveig Søholm Jørgensen

DACC Newsletter June 2014

Dear <<First Name>>,

We hope that you are all enjoying the summer and have your summer suits ready as we are now entering the 90 F's.

Since the last newsletter DACC members have enjoyed the art and good company at the Consulate General of Denmark, the Young Professionals have met the Danish innovation and strategy consultancy ReD Associates at their office in the financial district and we have kicked off a new yearly tradition; a Whitsun Luncheon (Pinsefrokost) held this year at The Copenhagen.

As always, the column to the left reveals the events coming up; among other things, DACC co-hosts a presentation and Q&A on dual citizenship at the Danish Consulate General while the Young Professionals will pay a visit to Google's NYC Office in the Meatpacking District. Both events are closed for registration but we believe interested members have already been notified.

Have a great rest of June!

Yours sincerely,

The DACC Secretariat

Daniel Skavén Ruben & Philip Hansen

PS. To make sure you don't miss out on any DACC activity, follow us on Facebook, Twitter and LinkedIn!

Subscribe

Past Issues

Translate ▼

by Italy-America Chamber of Commerce

Investing in the State of New York

[sold out]

June 23, 5.30PM
Event for Paying Members
Presentation and Q&A on
Dual Citizenship
[closed for registration]

June 24, 8.00-11.00AM
DACC NY Partner Event
by European American
Chamber of Commerce
M&A: Cross-Border
Corporate Inversions &
Migrations – A New Trend

June 26, 6PM
DACC Young Professionals
event
<u>Visit to Google's NYC Office</u>
[sold out]

Not a DACC Member Yet?

- About DACCNY
- Membership Benefits
- Membership Application

Find the best membership level for you <u>here!</u>



Your Ad Here!

Do you want to get your company in front of hundreds of senior executives in the Tri-state Area? Advertise in the DACC Newsletter.

Contact DACC at daccny.com for details.

MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS OF DENMARK
THE TRADE COUNCIL

DACC Member the Consulate General of Denmark is looking

Membership Spotlight



SMA Law Firm, U.S. Immigration & Consular Law

"Building the bridge to your American dream."

SMA Law Firm was founded in 2004 by Georgetown Law graduate Steve Maggi, as a boutique firm specializing exclusively in U.S. immigration and consular law. SMA's motto is "building the bridge to your American dream" because its mission is to help foreign nationals achieve their own unique version of the American dream. This comes in many forms, including employment-based visas for skilled workers, professionals and artists, business visas for the expansion of international businesses into the U.S., investor visas for entrepreneurs interested in launching start-up companies, or buying an existing company or franchise, as well as family-based petitions, adjustment or changes of status, residency and citizenship applications.

What sets SMA apart from many U.S.-based immigration practices is its expertise in visa processing at U.S. embassies around the world. SMA provides representation at U.S. embassies, for visas specifically processed on a consular level, and for any individuals who require waivers when deemed as inadmissible to the U.S. for a variety of reasons.

This experience gives SMA the ability to create

"At the Consulate General of Denmark in New York, you will be part of a dynamic office consisting of six commercial advisors covering different sectors and industries. The ICT team is based in New York and Silicon Valley but you will be covering the entire US market. We are currently looking for an experienced team member to expand and develop our unit of export promotion within ICT."

Read more and apply here.

The deadline to apply is July 30th, and the position is to be filled by October 1, 2014.

MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS OF DENMARK THE TRADE COUNCIL

DACC Member the Consulate General of Denmark helps recruiting a Director of Business Development for iMPREG USA.

"iMPREG is looking for a Director of Business Development, who can kick off our entry in the American market and build up the company and its presence on the market from scratch. Are you the one we are looking for? Our customers are eager to implement our world class products.

The Business Development Director will be based at our newly-established subsidiary, to be located in the Chicago metro area and be part of "Water Technology Alliance" (established under the Trade Council of Denmark)."

Read more and apply here.

The deadline to apply is July 4th.
Applicants must have legal authorization to work for any employer in the USA.

A special thanks to our Sustaining Members!









launch start-ups or invest in EB-5 visas through direct investment or regional centers, which in turn directly create jobs in the U.S.

http://smalawyers.com/



Last Friday, DACC held its very first annual Whitsun Luncheon - Pinsefrokost - at the Danish restaurant The Copenhagen in Tribeca.

We hope all guests had a good time and look forward to making this a new tradition!

Photo credit: Flickr CC: Kabayanmark Images



DACC NY Partner Event by the Consulate General of Denmark in New York

Open House Summer Reception

Ambassador, Consul General of DACC Member the Consulate General of Denmark Jarl Frijs-Madsen invited DACC and other partners to celebrate the end of a season of successful collaboration and view the current art exhibition Subscribe Past Issues Translate ▼ RSS



For the second time this spring DACC had the pleasure of a guided tour of the spectacular 1 World Trade Center with 100 floors and more than 2M sq ft office space.

Thanks for a great tour!

Pictures!

PS. write an email to daccny.com if you wish to participate in one such tour as we might be able to arrange one more in the fall 2014, provided that the demand is there.

Copyright © 2014 Danish-American Chamber of Commerce, All rights reserved.

unsubscribe from this list update subscription preferences

